SAINT FRANCES CABRINI PARISH

Our Mission: Worship God • Love Others • Make Disciples • Educate the Young



May 3rd, 2020

Pastor:

Rev. Joe Galang revpastor2019@sfcabrini.org

Parochial Vicar: Rev. Gabriel Lee frlee@sfcabrini.org

Assisting Clergy: Rev. Paul Soukup, S.J. Fr. Dan Urcia



Mass Schedule

Monday – Friday: 8:30 am

First Friday Mass: 6:00 pm

Saturday:

8:30 am 5:00 pm (Vigil Mass)

6:45 pm (Vietnamese Mass)

Sunday:

8:00 am

9:30 am

11:30 am

1:00 pm (Assyrian Mass)

5:30 pm

Reconciliation (Confession)

Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30 pm or by appointment. Please contact the priest directly.

Baptism

Please contact Joan Schenck at jschenck@sfcschool.org for the paperwork and to arrange for a preparation class and date.

Marriage

Couples must contact the priest they wish to witness the sacrament at least six months prior to the proposed date of the wedding.



Saint Frances Cabrini Parish

15333 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124

Parish Office Phone: 408-879-1120 Emergency Phone/anointing:

408-912-0440 www.sfcabrini.org

E-mail: parish_office@sfcabrini.org



Saint Frances Cabrini School

15325 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124

School Office Phone: 408-377-6545

www.sfcschool.org

twitter.com/sfc_sj, or Instagram @sfcschool_sj

"I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me." ~ Philippians 4:13

"He himself bore our sins in his body upon the cross, so that, free from sin, we might live for righteousness."—1 Peter 2:24a

Mass Intentions

May 2nd to May 10th

Mass intentions will be said in private by our priests. We are not accepting new Mass intentions at this time.

Sat. 5	/2		Jon Preston † Emma Zampierin †
Sun. 5	/3	8:00 am 9:30 am 11:30 am 1:00 pm	Louellen Baldoni People of the Parish Donna Smith Assyrian Mass Margery Powell †
Mon. 5	/4	_	Carlo Ross †
			James Esparza †
Wed. 5	/6	8:30 am	Carmin Bustillos †
Thu. 5,	/7	8:30 am	Priests and Religious Vocations
Fri. 5,	/8	8:30 am	Healthcare Workers
Sat. 5	/9		Fr. Biju Varghese Giovanni Navarini †
Sun. 5	/10	9:30 am 11:30 am	Mother's Day People of the Parish Kathryn Oliver Assyrian Mass
		5:30 pm	•
IC -	Fr I	oo Calang	CI - Fr Cabriel Lee

JG = Fr. Joe Galang GL = Fr. Gabriel Lee PS = Fr. Paul Soukup DU = Fr. Dan Urcia

LM = Lay Minister

Saints Philip and James, Apostles

Feast Day: May 3

Call Philip the gospel's "Answer Man." "Can anything good come out of Nazareth?" Nathaniel asked Philip, who had proclaimed Jesus "the one about whom Moses wrote in the law, and also the prophets" (John 1:45). Jesus asked Philip, "Where can we buy enough food for them to eat?" (John 6:5). Greeks brought Philip their request: "We would like to see Jesus" (John 12:21). Philip's answer to each question: bring people to Jesus! At the Last Supper, finally, Philip had a request of his own: "Show us the Father!" (John 14:8). Jesus had three last questions for Philip: "You still don't know me? How can you ask that? Don't you believe?" And an answer: "I am in the Father and the Father is in me" (John 14:10). Today's James is not John's brother, Zebedee's son, but, tradition says, author of the New Testament Letter of James, who died praying for his murderers in Jesus' words: "Forgive them, for they know not what they do." Few historical details for either saint, but lessons aplenty: Bring every question we have and everybody we meet to Jesus; be, as James' letter challenges, "doers of the word and not hearers only" (James 1:22). —Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co.

In Need of a Shepherd

For a while it was very fashionable to own pigs as pets. The publicity surrounding these creatures informed us that they were—contrary to their popular image—very clean animals, and also quite smart. Sad to say, sheep will most likely never enjoy this sort of domestic vogue. They are neither clean nor smart and are largely defenseless when left on their own, even in large numbers. The biblical image of us as the flock of sheep is not a particularly flattering one. Sheep without a shepherd are truly sad, because they most likely will perish either from their inability to fend for themselves or from their lack of defenses against predators. Placing ourselves in the heart of this unflattering image can reinforce our faith. Until we come to a profound realization of how much we need a shepherd, we cannot appreciate how deeply blessed we are to have been given a Shepherd, one who laid down his life for us and was raised to life eternal in the Spirit, so he might guide us and we might follow him in faith forever. Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co.

Readings for the Week

Mon. 5/4	Acts 11:1-18; Ps 42:2-3; 43:3, 4; Jn 10:11-18
Tue. 5/5	Acts 11:19-26; Ps 87:1b-7; Jn 10:22-30
Wed. 5/6	Acts 12:24 — 13:5a; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8; Jn 12:44-50
Thu. 5/7	Acts 13:13-25; Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 25, 27; Jn 13:16-20
Fri. 5/8	Acts 13:26-33; Ps 2:6-11ab; Jn 14:1-6
Sat. 5/9	Acts 13:44-52; Ps 98:1-4; Jn 14:7-14
Sun. 5/10	Acts 6:1-7; Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19; 1 Pt 2:4-9; Jn 14:1-12



Your generosity is valued here at St. Frances Cabrini.

Collections Still Needed

Your weekly contributions are still very much needed at this time. For the weekly collections, please send your envelope to the parish office via USPS or drop it in the mail slot by the parish office door. Use the church-provided envelopes for your contributions and please do not alter the envelopes by cutting them apart. For special collections, please make a second separate check payable to "St. Frances Cabrini Church" with the recipient of the collection written in the memo line. Your kindness is appreciated.

THIS WEEK AT CABRINI — MAY 4TH — MAY 10TH, 2020

ALL activities on this campus are cancelled until further notice.

Stay Connected to SFC Online

In these current times, it is more important than ever to stay connected to SFC online. Please read our web site, "like" us on Facebook, and follow us on Instagram.



On Facebook:

Saint Frances Cabrini Parish, San Jose, CA
On Instagram: sfcabrini_sj
Our web site: www.sfcabrini.org

Public Masses in the Diocese Suspended Until Further Notice

All parishes, missions, and chapels in the Diocese of San Jose have suspended all public Masses until further notice. Baptisms, weddings, and funerals may be celebrated but should be limited to immediate family. Faith Formation classes are suspended until further notice. All parish gatherings are being suspended until further notice. With the preceding in mind, Bishop Cantú has issued a dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass during this time for all Catholics in the Diocese of San Jose. Though public Masses are being suspended, parishioners are encouraged to remain connected to their parish community and to pray for each other. The Diocese and several parishes will continue to livestream Sunday Masses in various languages. Priests will remain available for individual confessions and urgent pastoral needs, including the anointing of the sick (Last Rites.) Please go to the Diocese of San Jose web site at www.dsj.org for the latest updates and for more information.

SFC Masses Livestreamed on Facebook

During the COVID-19 Shelter in Place — Saint Frances Cabrini Parish will livestream Mass on Saturdays at 5:00 pm and Sundays at 11:00 am. All Masses will be l ivestreamed on our Facebook page: Saint Frances Cabrini Parish, San Jose, CA



SFC Parish Office Update

The parish office is here to serve our parish community to best of our ability in order to get you the information you need. For specific information on sacramental forms, certificate requests, questions about online giving or Sunday envelopes, please call Sue Butler at 408-879-1130. For baptisms or religious education questions, call Joan Schenck at 408-879-1125. To register with our parish or for general questions call Jean O'Connell at 408-879-1122 where you can listen to up-to-date information on a recorded line or you can press the * key should you wish to leave a message. Your call will be returned as soon as possible. As always, our latest weekly bulletin can be found online.

We welcome you to visit www.sfcabrini.org. The three gold bells that precede a link on the Home Page is where you will find information on the latest mandates regarding the COVID-19 virus from both the Diocese of San Jose and the CDC.

Make A Spiritual Communion

A spiritual communion is different from an actual or sacramental communion, in which we receive the Real Presence in the consecrated Host and Precious Blood. A spiritual communion is a devotion that we can initiate on our own, either inside or outside of holy Mass. We can make a spiritual communion at any time and in any place, as long as we approach the devotion with "renewed faith, reverence, humility and in complete trust in the goodness of the divine Redeemer" and are "united to him in the spirit of the most ardent charity," according to Pope Pius XII's encyclical Mediator Dei (The Sacred Liturgy). In spiritual communion, we embrace Our Lord as if we had actually received him in the Eucharist.

We certainly can make a spiritual communion extemporaneously, but formulated prayers can be very helpful, especially when our concentration is being tried by the busyness of life. Here is a suggestion:

Act of Spiritual Communion My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the most Blessed Sacrament. I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my soul. Since I cannot now receive you sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace you as if you have already come and unite myself wholly to you. Never permit me to be separated from you. Amen.

— St. Alphonsus Liguori



Let Us Pray...

Let us pray for the people in our parish community who are homebound, sick, recovering, or are confined to rest homes, that Jesus be their strength and comfort.

This week we especially pray for Logan Habicht, Freida Flocchini, Adrienne Mackey, Audrey Nicholas, Jim Tkach, Pat Boorn, Charlie Schenck, Julie Wright, John Smith, David Arena, Terry Lanier, Sue Coffaro, William Bebla, John Mackey, Minerva Ramsey, Joan Kolokowski, Sam Ajam, Jim O'Connell, Scott Reno, Madeline Cannon, and Maria Ventura.

Please keep them and their families in your prayers. Names are placed for eight weeks. To place a name on this list or if you see that you or a loved ones' name has been taken off and would like it placed back in "Let Us Pray" again, please contact Sue at 408-879-1130. We welcome you to write the names in the Book of the Sick, next to Mary's Shrine.

Beware of Phishing Scams

Recently, there was a phishing scam attempt to target some of our parishioners via email.

Please note that our priests and staff will never ask for help or a financial aid through emails.

For the safety of your personal information, please double-check the email address before responding.

Keep the Devotion to the Most Chaste Heart of St. Joseph

This devotion takes place on the first Wednesday of this month on May 6th. It can still be done in your own prayer room at home. Please join us for this special time of prayer and reflection. If any of the prayers are needed, please email Charlotte and Barry at maryschild@icloud.com.

St. Foseph, pray for us.

Weekly Envelope Collections in Mail 4/19/2020 & 4/26/2020

COLLECTION BASKET ACTUAL \$7,140	
BUDGETED\$10,500	
Online Good Friday:\$20	
Online Easter: \$505	
Online SFC School:\$65	

FAITHDIRECT ONLINE GIVING 4/1 - 4/15:\$5,795

Thank you for your kind generosity & support for St. Frances Cabrini.

Livestreamed Masses from DSJ

Please join us for our livestream of Mass on Sundays. See the Diocese of San Jose Facebook page or website for times.

Recordings of these Masses will also be available on our website at www.dsj.org/vlog

We also have a listing of other livestream and recorded Masses available at www.dsj. org/vlog/live-stream-video-mass-list/

Contribute with Faith Direct

Make a new commitiment to organize your parish contributions and save time with Faith Direct. It's easy! Visit our parish website, click the "Donate Online" icon link at the bottom right of the screen, and log into your online giving account. Please let Sue Butler know if you would like to stop getting the regular Sunday envelopes mailed to you.

Check Out EWTN for Daily Mass

Since you can't make it to Mass in person, you still can make a spiritual communion via Daily Mass, which airs every day on EWTN!

Watch LIVE daily in the U.S. at 8:00 am ET. Encores at noon and 7:00 pm ET. For Mass times in your part of the world:

bit.ly/EWTNtv

Daily Mass Readings can be found at **ewtn.com/dailymass**

Turn In Your ADA Pledge Today

We have each been blessed with many gifts and are called to reach out in faith to share those blessings with one another. We know this is a difficult time, but please be as generous as you can in contributing to the 2020 ADA-Encountering Christ, Faith in Action. Consider making your pledge today. Give online at givecentral.org/dsj2020

Guadalupe Hope Society Virtual Rosary and Faith Talk

Join us on May 8th at 11:30 am as Rev. John Poncini, Pastor of St. Nicholas & St. William Parish, will lead us in a Rosary for the unborn and present a faith talk. This is a virtual event that will take place on Zoom. Space is limited — so reserve your spot today!

Register at www.guadalupehopesociety.org or call 408-447-5433,

or email admin@ghswomenscenter.com

Religious Education News

By Joan Schenck, DRE • jschenck@sfcschool.org

Updates in Religious Education: We will continue to "shelter in place" for the month of May. Catechists are doing their best to keep in touch with families via email. It is for safety that we send lessons to the parents. For the sacrament classes, 2nd and 8 – 12th graders, please continue a study for these very important sacraments. As soon as we know, we will inform everyone of the dates and times for the Confirmation and First Eucharist Masses. Every family should do their very best to attend an online weekend Mass.

For the confirmandi, they continue to receive my weekly lessons and Mass readings. I want to wish heartfelt blessing for to mothers, grandmothers, and all those who are caring in the mothering role. A special prayer and appreciation for mom's added role of teaching school during this pandemic time. Proverbs 31:31 "Give her a reward of her labors, and let her works praise her at the city gates."

The peace of Christ-Mrs. Schenck

Formed.org: An Easter Gift

Go to **formed.org**, click on "*I belong to a parish/organization*" and find your church by typing "*St. Frances Cabrini San Jose, CA*", add your name and e-mail, and you will be set! As a gift from St. Frances Cabrini Church, there is absolutely no cost to you!



St. Frances Cabrini Bulletin Submission Due Dates

To ensure publication, e-mail your submissions to **sfcbulletin@gmail.com** 7 – 10 business days prior to the Sunday you wish to see your request or event in the bulletin. All requests for announcements should have prior approval from the Pastor.

THE VALLEY CATHOLIC

While the print edition of *The Valley Catholic* is temporarily suspended, we invite you to explore these other avenues to help us stay informed and connected as Catholics.



STAY CONNECTED



Read news Online tvc.dsj.org



Visit our website www.dsj.org



Like us on Facebook Diocese of San José



Follow us on Twitter @DioceseSanJose



Follow us on Instagram
@DioceseSanJose

Information about parishes, schools, programs, events, jobs, ministries and more!

PARISH MINISTRIES AND CONTACTS

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES	PARISH LIFE
ALTAR SERVERS	Assyrian Catholic Community Doris Bebla(408) 315-6608
Joan Schenckjschenck@sfcschool.org	Bingo
Shirley Corbari	Joe Roulin
CHURCH ENVIRONMENT Fr. Joe Galangrevpastor2019@sfcabrini.org	BUILDING COMMITTEE Domenic Onorato
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS Joan Schenckjschenck@sfcschool.org	BULLETIN EDITOR Melissa Shafersfcbulletin@gmail.com
EVANGELIZATION COMMITTEE Joan Schenckjschenck@sfcschool.org	FIESTA Mike Livingstonmlivingston@sfcschool.org
HOME MINISTRIES	FILIPINO AMERICAN (FILAM) GROUP Maria Sarmiento(408) 281-2407
Grace Rivero(408) 879-1122	Greeters
LECTORS Joan Schenckjschenck@sfcschool.org	James Sawaya sawaya24@sbcglobal.net
LITURGY COMMITTEE	ICF BOCCE BALL Camille Orlando camille.orlando@yahoo.com (408) 559-0688
Parish Office(408) 879-1122 USHERS	ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION Debbie Pirodebpiro123@yahoo.com(408) 306-9244
James Sawaya sawaya24@sbcglobal.net	KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Det Coursill (400) 449 5000
SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT	Pat Cougill(408) 448-5088 LADIES LEAGUE
Adoration Chapel Barry and Charlotte LeMay(408) 379-6517	Linnea SheehySFCLadiesleague@gmail.com
ALPHA Alicia Morales(408) 857-0523	MEN'S CLUB Anthony Perez anthonyp@xilinx.com
Cursillo	MEXICAN CATHOLIC ORGANIZATION Parish Office(408) 879-1122
Cathy Campbell	PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY, INTECESSORY PRAYER GROUP Rebecca Valverde(408) 723-1030
MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT / DATE NIGHT Chris & Ann Aguilar(408) 356-7642	St. VINCENT DE PAUL Steve Catchingsfcsvdp@gmail.com(408) 412-1926
RESPECT LIFE Anthony and Joann Allegretti(408) 472-5169	PARISH ADMINISTRATION FINANCE COUNCIL
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITATION OF ADULTS (RCIA) Tim Van Overenrcia@sfcabrini.org	Sean Cook(408) 879-1122 PARISH COUNCIL
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION & YOUTH MINISTRY Joan Schenckjschenck@sfcschool.org	Sam Nickolas
YOUTH MINISTRY COORDINATOR Kurt Martinkmartin@sfcabrini.org(669) 245-5502	RECEPTIONIST – FACILITIES COORDINATOR Jean O'Connell
BIBLE STUDY	SECRETARY Sue Butler(408) 879-1130
Donna Tkach (Morning Study) (408) 879-1122 Dave & Sue Keller (Evening Study) (408) 879-1122	WEDDING CEREMONY COORDINATOR Jennifer Donnelly(408) 620-1269
CABRINI YOUNG ADULTS Kelsey Ballardcabriniyoungadults@gmail.com	SFC SCHOOL
Reisey Banarucabi miyoungauutis@gman.com	PRINCIPAL
Join us @ St. Frances Cabrini Parish!	Jane Daigle
It's easy to register and stay up-to-date at SFC!	Ronda Clarkext.3058(408) 377-6545
Fill in the information and drop this form into the collectionbasket. If needed, a registration form will be mailed to you.	VICE PRINCIPAL John Bennettext.3057(408) 377-6545
Name:	OFFICE MANAGER Max Burdext.3002(408) 377-6545
Address:	Communications/Activities Director Nikki Dickey
CITY: STATE: ZIP:	DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR Blanche Khoshaba ext. 3046
E-mail:	PARENT TEACHER GROUP
: Home Phone: Cell:	Debbie Casey(408) 209-9297
CHECK BOX IF UPDATING CONTACT INFORMATION:	SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL Tim Nguyen